2024 - Bears’ Night Out -

Friday, June 14 event planned for alumni and friends

SEBAA will again sponsor a Bear’s Night Out for all Butler alumni and friends on Friday,
June 14 at Mike Linnig’s on the river. We have the pavilion and the North Building
reserved for the event. We encourage you to spread the word and invite any BHS alumni
you know to attend.

We will have a DJ this year, Butler alumni Jerry Majors who will provide a variety of
music.

Some classes are already planning to hold mii reunions so come early to claim your
tables. Our event begins at 4 p.m. (music at 5) and will continue through 9p.m. (or later)

We will have some door prizes. Just complete a registration card with your name,
class/faculty and email address and you will be eligible to win. If you would like to
donate a door prize please send your contact information to:
admin@butlerhighalumni.com

Volunteers - we are asking for volunteers to assist with the check in for approximately a
one hour shift. If you would like to volunteer please forward your name and contact

information to: admin@butlerhighalumni.com

FAQs

Q - Will we really have enough seats for everyone?
A — We will have over 250 seats (under cover) with tables.
Overflow seating will be available throughout the garden area.

Q-lIsitreally free?

A — No charge to attend. You just pay for your food and drink.
SEBAA will be selling lifetime memberships and wine glasses. We will also accept
donations to help us cover some of the cost that the association will incur.

Q- What kind of music is being planned?
A — Variety of music and what you request to the DJ

Send questions to admin@butlerhighalumni.com
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